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The United States is closely monitoring the tragic wildfires in Greece and their impact on 

local citizens and visitors.  We express our deepest condolences to the relatives of the two 

pilots who lost their lives battling the wildfires.  We are encouraged by the response of the 

courageous people fighting the fires.  Our thoughts are with the Greek government and 

people as thousands are evacuated from their homes. 
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and circulates it without altering its content. The distribution by OSCE 

Conference Services of this document is without prejudice to OSCE decisions, 
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PC.DEL/1049/23 

28 July 2023 

 

ENGLISH only 

mailto:usosce@state.gov
http://osce.usmission.gov/

